Town of Lena
Election Commission
P. O. Box 108, Lena, MS 39094
Amelia Langford, townoflena@att.net, 601-654-3332

The Election Commission met in a regular meeting on April 2, 2025 at 9:00 a.m. in Lena Town
Hall. Members present included Amelia Langford and Town Clerk Antoinette “Toni” Bond.

In accordance with Mississippi Code Ann. §23-15-361, we the Election Commission of the
Town of Lena dispense with the June 3, 2025 General Election as there were only four (4)
persons duly qualified for each office. We find that each candidate meets the minimum

qualifications to hold the office sought, and we declare the following persons to be elected
without opposition:

Jennifer Sherman, Mayor

Bryan Scott Bell, Alderman-At-Large
John Lowry, Alderman-At-Large

Hughlon Corbin Ellis, Alderman- At-Large

Amelia Langford made a motion to dispense with the General Election pursuant to Miss. Code
Ann. §23-15-361 and declare each candidate to be elected without opposition as all candidates
meet all the qualifications to hold the office sought. The motion was duly seconded by
Antoinette “Toni” Bond; all in favor and the motion carried.

Signed this the 21% day of May 20
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